
NEWSLETTER  
April 2021 

SOUTHBOROUGH DENTAL PRACTICE 
77 London Road, Southborough, Tunbridge Wells, Kent, TN4 0NH 
Tel: 01892 528048 
 
 

 
 
Welcome to the April edition of the Southborough Dental Practice Newsletter.   
 
Here at Southborough Dental Practice, we are looking forward to Spring and to the brighter, longer 
days.   
 
We are excited to announce that our Dentist Dr Hannah Linnard and our Nurse Paige both welcomed 
beautiful baby girls in March. Both mum and babies are doing well, and we are all excited to 
hopefully be able to meet them both soon! 
 
Our Practice Manager Fiona sadly left us at the end of March after 8 years. We wish her all the best 
for the future, she will be missed.  
 
At the beginning of April, we welcomed a new Nurse to the team, Brooke who will be working along 
side Dr Romulo Greco. Brooke has over 14 years’ experience in Nursing and we are all excited for the 
future ahead.  
 
We are all routinely being tested for the COVID-19 virus within house test kits, we are also 
participating in the vaccination program with the first dose having been administered to most of our 
team and second appointments already scheduled. We are continuing as always with our high 
standard of cross infection control and keeping up to date with any recommendations from NHS 
England and the British Dental association. 
 
We have our 2 Hygienists, Lisa and Sue providing appointments throughout the week starting as 
early as 8am and evening appointments are available on Wednesday.  All hygiene appointments now 
require 30-minute appointments to allow for full cleaning and oral hygiene.  This includes oral health 
advice and cleaning techniques to help you maintain a healthy mouth and bright smile.  
 
We have had to close our NHS list, following a high demand from new patients, however we can still 
offer space for Private patients and you might find its not as expensive as you thought.  Please ask 
reception for our current price list. 
 



As always, we really appreciate any feedback you can give us, good or not so good.  We at 
Southborough Dental Practice strive to offer patients an excellent service in a happy atmosphere. 

 
GDPR is a regulation in EU law on data protection and privacy for all individuals within the European 
Union and the European Economic Area.  The GDPR aims primarily to give control to citizens and 
residents over their personal data and to simplify the regulatory environment for international 
business by unifying the regulation within the EU. 
 
We do need to remind you that as always, we cannot discuss your treatment or appointments with 
any members of your family/friends without written permission from yourselves. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support, stay safe and we look forward to seeing you in the coming 
months. 
 
You can find us on FACEBOOK, if you get a moment please like and share our page - 
https://www.facebook.com/SouthboroughDental/services and also please could we ask you to 
give feedback about our service on the NHS choices website -
https://www.nhs.uk/aboutnhschoices/ 
 
 

 
Best wishes from the Team at Southborough Dental Practice. 
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